Esquatak Program Letter Page 2 August 2019

Esquatak’s Officers and Board Members with Committee Assignments

Marianne Carner, President Kurt Vincent, Publicity and website
Glenn Hankle, Vice President Peter Keyoskey, Programs
Diane Hutchinson, Secretary David Chinery, Facebook page
Sharon McGivern Flood, Treasurer, Membership Art Hilton

and Programs Keith Prior

Thank you to the many members who have contributed program ideas, content and refreshments
this past year. Contact President, Marianne Carner at 518-732-2474 or mcarner@nycap.rr.com to:

1. Suggest or present a program or activity

2. Organize a group to focus on a project such as one on preservation or genealogy

3. Contribute to Esquatak’s Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/The Historical
Society of Esquatak or at our website at www.esquatak.org

4. Serve on Esquatak’s Board of Trustees

5. Bring refreshments to a meeting

Membership: Our membership year runs from May 1, 2019 to April 30, 2020. Your mailing label
will list *19-20" if you have already paid your current dues. No further action is needed. If the
mailing label lists '18-19’, you have not yet paid your membership dues for the current year. Please
send in your dues using the form below to renew your membership. This form may also be used if
you have a friend who would like to join.

Name (s)

Address

Phone Email

My check, made out to Esquatak, is enclosed for the following membership category (check one):
$16 family $12 senior family $10 individual $8 senior individual ___
Please send your check with this form to: The Historical Society of Esquatak

P.O. Box 241
East Schodack, NY 12063.



